
WHAT:
Open House about upcoming 
protected bike lane projects 

WHEN:
Tuesday, January 29, 2019 
6-7:30PM 

WHERE:
Yards Brewery, Upstairs
500 Spring Garden Street 
Philadelphia, PA

Neighborhood Open House

PROJECT OBJECTIVES:
1. Create high-quality northbound and southbound bicycle 

connections to and from Northern Liberties 
2. Improve intersections where bikes and vehicles mix
3. Refresh crosswalks and roadway striping
4. Build high quality bicycle network links with the Transportation 

Alternative Program funding for protected bike lanes 

In partnership with Northern Liberties Neighbors Association, Franklin Bridge 
North Neighbors, Northern Liberties Business Improvement District, and the 
Old City District, oTIS will share plans and gather feedback for protected 
bicycle lane projects on 2nd, 5th, & 6th Streets. Treatments will vary along 
sections of each corridor and oTIS will gather feedback at the meeting to 
determine next steps. 

PROJECT EXTENTS

2nd, 5th, & 6th Streets south of Spring Garden Street 

For more information:
http://www.phila.gov/otis

Please send questions and comments to:
Jeannette Brugger, Bicycle & Pedestrian Coordinator 
Offi  ce of Transportation, Infrastructure & Sustainability (oTIS)
otis@phila.gov
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• 2nd Street, Spring Garden - Race Streets
• 5th Street, Spring Garden - Market Streets
• 6th Street, Spring Garden - Market Streets

Protected bike lanes make corridors safer for people 
walking, biking, and driving, make dedicated space 
for bicycles in the roadway and encourage more 
Philadelphians to consider biking for transportation. 

WHY PROTECT BIKE LANES? 

2ND, 5TH, & 6TH STREET PROTECTED 
BIKE LANE PROJECTS OPEN HOUSE


